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Dear Parents/Guardians,

As the Principal of Buena Vista Elementary, I am thrilled to welcome your child to the 2023-2024 
Dual Language Academy. I am also delighted to extend a warm invitation to you and your family 
to attend our upcoming Parent Night, where you will have the opportunity to learn more about 
the unique and enriching educational experience we offer at our Dual Language Academy.

Date: Thursday, June 29th 
Time: 5:15 pm - 6:15 pm
Location: Buena Vista Elementary Cafeteria

100 Echo Valley Drive

During this special event, you will have the chance to explore the distinctive aspects of our Dual 
Language Academy and gain a deeper understanding of the advantages it provides for your 
child's academic and personal growth. Our dual language program offers a rigorous curriculum 
that promotes bilingualism, biliteracy, and cross-cultural competence, ensuring that students 
become proficient in both English and Spanish. This approach prepares them to succeed in an 
increasingly interconnected and multicultural world.

The Parent Night will feature informative presentations by our team, who will share insights into 
our curriculum, teaching strategies, and the benefits of a dual language education.

We encourage you to bring your child along to the event. They will be able to experience the 
supportive and nurturing environment of our Dual Language Academy.

At Buena Vista Elementary, we firmly believe that fostering strong partnerships between 
parents, students, and the school is vital for academic success. By attending this Parent Night, 
you will not only gain valuable information about our Dual Language Academy but also play an 
active role in your child's educational journey.

Please click the link to confirm your participation at Parent Night.
Parent Night Confirmation

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to welcoming you to our school for 
this exciting event.

Warm regards,

Jennifer Sutton 

Principal, Buena Vista Elementary
jennifer.sutton@sfdr-cisd.org

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSesHKqUJ1ZFL6UyXVuG7YFcbjaViOuqory36JX9ilT19KW0mA/viewform?usp=sharing

